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Safe Schools Coalition Australia (SSCA)
CNI is playing a strong role in making State politicians and the public aware of the
dangers of this programme and why it should not be adopted in Western Australian
Schools. The West Australian Newspaper featured the SSCA in its 12thMarch, 2015
edition. It is clear that taxpayers' money, ostensibly allocated to prevent bullying in
schools, is intended to be used by SSCA to normalize homosexual behaviour and actually
promote this in the school environment.

Coming Public Forum
A free public forum is being held on Tuesday 14th April with very knowledgeable and
widely experienced Roger Underwood addressing the topic of 'Saving Western
Australia's Bushland from Bushfires.' Invitation Flyer attached. This an important issue,
not only for WA but also nationally and we encourage you to come and bring your
friends and family.

Membership Subscriptions
CNI new financial year commences on 1 April 2015 with subscriptions falling due on
that date. Kindly complete the attached form and send your subscription and/or donation
by mail, Credit Card or Electronic Funds Transfer; if the latter please use your surname
as the reference.

Email Addresses
If you have an email address and you are happy to receive future newsletters by email
rather than 'snail mail' please advise us by emailing the address to us at
admin@cniwa.com.au. This will be most helpful as it will save time, work and money,
particularly with the foreshadowed increase in postage to $1.
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